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Places to Play 
26th June 2017 at 2pm
St Mark’s Primary School- Family Room

Special invite for parent /carers of Primary 3 pupils
Drop in for coffee and chat to hear about the exciting project taking place in Auchenback over the summer holidays.
We are eager to listen to your views and collect ideas you may have to help us design play for your children.
We look forward to meeting you and continue to encourage more outdoor play take place in your community.

‘Communities with play at their centre are more resilient and connected and offer a better quality of life for their residents’ Community Empowerment (Scotland) Bill (2014)




